

Registry in Santiago

Markus Demleitner, retiring chair

Theresa Dower, chair starting now

What we'll be up to:

- RegTap 1.1: PR
- VODataService 1.2: WD by Baltimore
- Discovering dependent resources – foster adoption



RegTAP 1.1

One implementation works, just two non-trivial changes since Santiago:

Time for PR!

To do:

- PR by July
- Updates to validation suite
- ILIKE makes the thing depend on ADQL 2.1: Go DAL!

VOResource 1.2

Also contains good parts of your TAP metadata!

(Also: STC coverage, perhaps sync/async interfaces, schema-less table, repairing the type system mess, useful type for data collections)

- Early July 2018: Translation of HTML VODataService 1.1 source to RegTAP (me)
- August 2018: Introducing agreed-upon features (Volunteers?)
- September 2018: First internal working draft (Volunteer?)
- November 2018: Next iteration at Interop

Identifiers?

Get rid of recommendation to have version tags on standards identifiers?

(would mesh well with new XML Schema Versioning EN...)

DDC

a.k.a. “Discovering Data Collections”

- Last hurdles to get PEN to EN worked out (or so I think)
- Most important: get remaining “big” inhomogenous TAP/obscure services to adopt it

Yay!

Two new RECs in Registry this time:

Registry Interfaces 1.1 (updates for RegTAP – RofR updates required, users should be unconcerned)

VOResource 1.1 (alternate identifiers! better patterns for rights, securitymethod; general testQueryString on interfaces; UAT as subject source; external vocabularies instead of XSD types; mirrors; use Last, F. pattern for names: If you're publishing registry records, have a look)

Goodbye!

After four years as Registry Chair, I'm moving on to Semantics Vice.

New registry crew: Theresa and Pierre LS – enjoy the ride!

Thanks to all I had the privilege to work with!